
                                                         
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
RFP NO. 2016-04-PM  

 
ACTUARIAL VALUATION SERVICES FOR 

OTHER POST-EMPLOYMENT BENEFITS (OPEB)  
 

 
The City of Kyle will accept proposals from qualified firms for Actuarial Valuation 
Services for Other Post-Employment Benefits (OPEB) until 10:00 a.m., on June 6, 2016, 
in the City's Financial Services Department.  Proposals received after this time will not be 
considered.   
 
A complete copy of the Request for Proposal (RFP) No. 2016-04-PM for Actuarial 
Valuation Services for Other Post-Employment Benefits (OPEB) is available on the City 
of Kyle website and can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.cityofkyle.com/finance/rfp-acturial-valuation-services-other-post-
employment-benefits-opeb 
 
Perwez A. Moheet, CPA 
Director of Finance 
City of Kyle, Texas 
 
May 20, 2016 
  
  
  
  
  
  


